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Happy New Year & Season Midpoint 
 

Welcome to 2024!  

We are at the halfway mark of our season and hope all 

members enjoyed a healthy and happy holiday season. 

 

 

DO YOU NEED HELP? 
Completing the mimimum 

volunteer hours associated to 

your membership should not 

be a source of stress or 

concern.  If you don’t have a 

plan to achieve the target, speak with your league volunteer 

liaison, or convenor, or a member of the Volunteer Committee 

or the CPCC Board.   

 

We will help you find the right activities that fulfil the 

requirement and suit your schedule and interests. 

 

Thank you to the many members who have supported our club 

so far this season and taken the time to submit reports.  Over 

2500 hours have already been reported but we know that is not 

the full picture… please continue to report your activities. 
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Here are some upcoming Events and Activities 

January 11-14: CP Open Bonspiel  

March 6: OVSML Year End Banquet 

March 23: Spring Mixed Bonspiel 

 

 

  SCAN ME to be taken directly to the Members section of 

cpcurling.ca.  You will be prompted to log in if you are not 

already signed in. 

Email volunteers@cpcurling.ca with questions or 

comments. 

mailto:volunteers@cpcurling.ca

